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2024 General Election – Post-Election Audit Summary 
 

Pursuant to §13-17-505 MCA, on November 13th, 2024, the State Board of Canvassers held the 
Post-Election Audit Random Selection Meeting to randomly select races and precincts to be 
audited by the counties. The results were posted on the Secretary of State's website and 
emailed to the counties. The counties required to complete a post-election audit did so and 
submitted the results. The results were reviewed for compliance to ensure the correct precincts 
were audited. No discrepancies during the Post-Election Audit exceeded the statutory limits set 
by §13-17-507 MCA. 


